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• There are currently 77 on the hangar waiting list and 38 on 
the ground lease waiting list. 

• Coastal Fence has finished the fence repair from the 
aircraft through the fence accident on June 8th.  The pilot’s 
insurance paid in full. 

• Hangar # 74 is underway and #75 is in the works.  Hangar 
#72 is in the permitting stages. Ground Lease #69 was 
terminated due to nonpayment of rent. 

• The Runway 3-21 Rehabilitation Project is going smooth and 
is on schedule if not ahead of schedule.   

• CPI rent adjustments were sent out August 1st.   
• Sunday, July 21st a small plane went down on Hwy 101 – it 

was not one of our tenants, but they were enroute to our 
airport.  Both the pilot and passenger survived.  Plane was 
taken to Dead Cow Lane to await FAA.   

• Reid Parker, Carr, Riggs & Ingram was here for two days and 
is working on the annual audit.  

• I completed the North Carolina Airport Technical 
Assistance Program credential and will receive official 
recognition in March at the annual conference.   


